
East Ayton School – Class 4 - Home Learning - Week 1 - Mon 27 Apr 

 

Dear Class 4, 

We hope you are all keeping safe and well. It was wonderful to see that some of 

you had watched our dance and even better to see that some of you had created 

your own dances. We are both missing each and every one of you and our school 

is not the same without you in it. 

We are sure that you are keeping busy at home but we thought you may like 

some other ideas of the things that you could be doing. This term our theme will 

be ‘Vicious Vikings’. As an introduction to this topic it would be great if you 

could investigate the reasons behind the Viking invasion in Britain. 

Why did the Vikings raid Britain and who were the target? Use online research 

to find out about the first Viking raid and reasons for their frequent raids 

What was Viking life like in Britain? What was life like for the settlers? What 

were their homes like? 

Maths: This week in maths the focus is addition. If you can access the internet 

please go to nrich.maths.org. There are a range of addition based problems, 

have a go Amy’s Dominoes. However, feel free to try some of your own. Practise 

your times tables facts and the related division facts. Knowing these facts 

securely, will help prepare you for Year 5. 

Reading: Can you review any books that you have read recently? Remember to 

keep practising your reading skills, develop your vocabulary, make predictions, 

question and summarise. 

Spelling: Twinkl has lots of activities that will help you to learn the spellings on 

the Year 3/4 word list. 

Handwriting: Please continue to practise and perfect your joined up handwriting 

style. 

After looking at your previous home learning that you did in Year 4, we are sure 

that you will have some wonderful ideas linked to our new topic. Enjoy learning 

about the Vikings, take care and keep doing your best. 

Mrs Monks and Mr Lowe 

 


